
From the Principal
Dear Families,

Welcome back to Term 2.  We have a very busy and exciting term ahead with
some very special events taking place. The most notable event is our Sports
Day which will be the first time we will have our three new teams competing in
this event. We are very much looking forward to this day. Miss Bishop and the
school events committee have been busily planning for this day and look
forward to sharing more information with you soon via Facebook and Seesaw.

In some very exciting news for our school on Tuesday I was informed we will be
receiving $3.09 million in funding from the Federal Government as part of the
School Upgrade Funds to upgrade our resource centre and outdoor learning
environment.  Last term I applied for this funding so that we can establish a
modern and flexible resource hub with direct access to outdoor learning
areas, enabling effective STEM teaching and boosting students' IT skills.  In
addition, we plan to use this space to engage with the community by
providing services like workshops, clubs, and support programs for parents and
students.

We also plan to create a contemporary outdoor learning environment,
including a nature play area, ensuring inclusivity and safety for all students.  By
replacing our playgrounds, we aim to offer students: increased safe play
opportunities; enhanced imaginative and sensory play for social and
emotional development, fine and gross motor skills; and age-appropriate play
areas accessible to students with disabilities 

This is wonderful news for our school community and we can’t wait to share
further details as this project progresses.

Staffing News
This term we welcome statewide PRT Neville Marks to our school.  Neville will be
teaching Miss Rudd’s class while she is undertaking her teaching placement as
part of her University studies at the Port Augusta Special School for the first 8
weeks of this term.  Neville worked at our school last year therefore he is very
familiar with our school routines and expectations.  He has also built great
relationships with our staff and students so we are excited he is back with us!

Wishing everyone a great term.
Kind regards, Bec Mueller
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Important Dates

Pika Wiya Hearing
Check - Year 3-6

Monday, 6th May

SAPOL Road Safety
Visit

Wednesday, 8th May

Mother‘s Day Stall
Wednesday, 8th May

GRIP Leadership
Conference

Friday, 10th May

SAPSASA
Netball/Football
Friday, 10th May

Walk Safely2School Day
Friday, 10th May

Assembly
Thursday, 16th May 

at 2:40pm

Sports Day
Friday, 17th May



On Wednesday the 3rd of April we attended the SAPSASA Basketball Carnival. The boys team won
a few games for the day but were unfortunately beaten in their first final. The girls team made it to
the Division 2 Grand final. It was close the whole game with a fitting draw being the first result.
The girls were relentless but after a five minute overtime, scores were still level and the game was
deemed a draw.  It was so good to be at our first SAPSASA for the year and see skills and teamwork
flourishing on the day. - Miss Bishop
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